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NOVEMBER 18, 2009

CITY OF MILWAUKEE

ATTN: ROBERT BRYSON, PE

841 NORTH BROADWAY, ROOM 9819
MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53202

Dear Bob:

This purpose of this letter is to grant approval for the removal of the traffic siignal at the
intersection of 5 Street and Mineral Street in the City of Milwaukee. We understand that the
traffic conditions have changed, and that a traffic signal is no longer needed.

Thank you for your continued cooperation with these processes.

M e

Stacey D-Rierce, PE, PTOE
Traffic Operations Engineer

Sincerely,
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January 19, 2010

CITY OF MILWAUKEE

ATTN: ROBERT BRYSON, PE

841 NORTH BROADWAY, ROOM 919
MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53202

Dear Bob:

This purpose of this letier is to grant approval for the removal of the traffic signal ai the
intersection of 5" Street and Washington Street in the City of Milwaukee. We understand that
the traffic conditions have changed, and that a traffic signal is no longer needed.

Thank you for your continued cooperation with these processes.
Sincerely,
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Morgan Petersen, EIT
WisDOT Regulaiion Engineer
262-548-6412



